
Perth Road – west of Riverside Drive
to Riverside Avenue

Residents have highlighted to me that Perth Road west of Riverside Drive to
Riverside Avenue is the only part of the road not resurfaced or surface
dressed in recent years.

I asked the council’s Roads Maintenance Partnership if this can be considered
for future improvement and I have received the following response :

“Perth Road west of Riverside Drive to Ninewells Avenue is provisionally
included in the 2019-2020 Carriageway Programme for surface dressing.”
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